
 
 
 
 
 
 

Date:  

 
Email:  

Dear, 

I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 230742. 

 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below and on 
the attached spreadsheet: 

 
I write to you under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to request 
information regarding the number of publicly accessible automated external 
defibrillators (AEDs) broken down by each city/town that the South East Coast 
Ambulance Service operates within. 

 

The specific information we are looking into is: 
 

 The number of publicly accessible automated external defibrillators 
(AEDs) in each city and town around the UK. 

Therefore, would you please be able to send me the following information: 
 

 Please provide the statistics regarding the number of publicly 
accessible automated external defibrillators (AEDs) 

  broken down by the specific cities or towns that the South East Coast 
Ambulance Service operates within. 

 
SECAmb owns 135 public access defibrillators as detailed in the spreadsheet. There 
are another 5442 public access defibs within the SECAmb area that are privately 
owned and registered with the British Heart Foundation on The Circuit. The British 
Heart Foundation own the data on these defibrillators. 

Please see attached spreadsheet. 

I hope you find this information of some assistance. 



If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 

 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 

 
 

 

Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 



 


